

Rowe, Michelle (S,G&C)

From:

Councillor Edwards, Brian < B.Edwards@sstaffs.gov.uk>

Sent:

19 October 2016 22:23

To:

Rowe, Michelle (S,G&C)

Subject:

RE: PMS 3 - Charity and Trust Committee - Use of Chetwynd Centre by Flash Ley -

request for extension

Michelle I agree with your suggestions of a 6 month extension to their use of the Centre Brian Edwards

Sent from my Windows Phone

From: Rowe, Michelle (S,G&C)
Sent: 19/10/2016 18:39

To: Councillor Edwards, Brian **Cc:** Sutherland, Bev (S,G&C)

Subject: PMS 3 - Charity and Trust Committee - Use of Chetwynd Centre by Flash Ley - request for extension

Dear Cllr Edwards,

I have been advised that Flash Ley are in still in occupation of the Chetwynd Centre and they are likely to need to premises until the end of the year. I am afraid I have no further detail yet from the education authority about the reasons for this continuing need but I can arrange for the Committee to receive an update at the next meeting which I believe is next month.

In the meantime, are you able please to agree to a further extension of Flash Ley's use of the Centre? I would suggest extending the arrangement for a further period of six months to get the school through to the New Year and give a couple of additional months in case arrangements do not go to plan. The maximum period you are able to agree to is six months so it will need to be reviewed again at that point.

I will ensure this email and your response is seen by the Committee at the next meeting.

Kind regards,

Michelle

Michelle Rowe | Team Leader (Education, Employment, Litigation, Pensions, Child and Adult Social Care) Staffordshire Legal Services, Staffordshire County Council, 2 Staffordshire Place, c/o Wedgwood Building, Tipping Street, Stafford, ST16 2DH

⊠: DX 712320 Stafford 5

☑: michelle.rowe@staffordshire.gov.uk
⁴: www.staffordshirelegalservices.org.uk









Staffordshire County Council

A Connected Staffordshire where everyone can prosper and be healthy and happy

For more information about the county council visit our website: www.staffordshire.gov.uk

Sign up now to My Staffordshire eXtra for the latest news, interviews and stories about what matters to you in your local area

Follow the county council on Twitter

Disclaimer

This e-mail (including any attachments) is only for the person or organisation it is addressed to. If you are not the intended recipient you must let me know immediately and then delete this e-mail. If you use this e-mail without permission, or if you allow anyone else to see, copy or distribute the e-mail, or if you do, or don't do something because you have read this e-mail, you may be breaking the law.

Liability cannot be accepted for any loss or damage arising from this e-mail (or any attachments) or from incompatible scripts or any virus transmitted.

E-mails and attachments sent to or received from staff and elected Members may be monitored and read and the right is reserved to reject or return or delete any which are considered to be inappropriate or unsuitable.

Do you really need to print this email? It will use paper, add to your waste disposal costs and harm the environment.